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Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am): 

Wednesday 30th October 2024 
Activity:  Our Club’s Annual General Meeting followed by a Club Forum 

      On Duty:  Club Host:  n/a                                                                                       Set up/Pack up:  n/a  

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 6th November 2024 

NO MEETING TODAY; INSTEAD, A MELBOURNE CUP LUNCHEON WILL BE HELD AT 
THE PUDDEY’S HOME ON TUESDAY 5 NOVEMBER AT 10.30 AM. 

PLEASE SEE JAN PUDDEY’S EMAIL DATED 15 OCTOBER, AND NOTE THE RSVP, ETC! 

Activity:  
Club Host: n/a 
Set up/pack up:  n/a 

 
 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
• Jeremy Wood provided an update on a wide 

range of our activities relating to the Youth 
portfolio 

• A reminder about the proposed visit to 
Surabaya from 11 to 14 June 2025; please 
contact Graham McHarrie for details 

• Pres. Max is seeking items to sell at the 
Community Shed’s Open Day next month. 
Please action this asap! 

NEWS ABOUT OUR CLUB MEETINGS, ROTARY GENERALLY, & OUR WORLD 
 
 Debbie Smith and Fiona Sassenfeld of the WA Branch of the Partners of Veterans Association of 
Australia (PVA) came along this week to explain how their organisation provides much needed 
assistance to the partners and families of Australian veterans. The PVA was established in the Eastern 
States in 1999, with WA following a few years later. It is a not-for-profit organisation and all officials 
contribute on a voluntary basis. WAPVA is committed to working with its members and to seeking 
out those younger partners who are in need of support. It also seeks to improve conditions of all 
partners and families of defence and ex-defence personnel. WAPVA groups meet regularly, and offer 
partners of veterans both information and support, as well as a range of activities to enjoy together. 
Events are organised by the local members and reflect the individual group preferences. 
Consequently, they vary from area to area, and may consist of lunches, morning or afternoon teas 
and the opportunity to have a chat. Things are ever changing though, as it turns out that younger 
veterans’ families need different support compared with the older ones. There are four groups in WA, 
based at Hillarys, Midland, Bunbury and the South-West, and they have 3 formal get-togethers each 
year, and their association with Open Arms facilitates mental help support to the wider families of 
Navy, Army and Airforce veterans. All in all, the PVA seeks to provide friendship, information and 
understanding, and clearly it achieves it’s objectives magnificently.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Birthdays:  none this time  

Wedding anniversaries: none this time  

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       
 

I once swallowed a watch; the remedy was time consuming. 

mailto:libbylarsen@westnet.com.au

